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Thank you for the discussion today. 

As suggested, I reviewed new WAC section 284-43B-027 subsection (2) in the 
second re-publication and the language is essentially unchanged from previous 
which mandates a public agency to gift public funds. Disallowing a public 
agency from collecting the full amount due for a publicly set fee is not allowed 
by law. There are times when public agencies do accept lesser amounts 
however, those are usually provided for under a hardship or charity policy set 
by the administrative board and not for routine practice. 

Shaun Ford 
Division Chief EMS 
Camas-Washougal Fire Department 
D-360-817-7042 
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